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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the IACHR with a View to Strengthening the IAHRS and, in reference to the Working Group’s schedule of meetings, has the honor of requesting that the possibility be considered that the meetings scheduled for the month of November be postponed. The purpose of this request is to allow more time for Brazil to present its proposals for the Working Group's recommendations to the Permanent Council.


The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this occasion to convey to the Chair of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the IACHR assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.

Washington, D.C., November 11, 2011
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